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Marina Notice

April 5, 2017

PLEASE BE ADVISED:
INTERMITTENT FACILITIES CLOSURES DUE TO CONSTRUCTION 
The following locations will be closed intermittently Monday, April 10 — Monday, April 17.

•	   Jetty Landing Restroom

•	   Jetty Landing Sani-Sailor

•	   North Marina Restrooms

•	   North Marina Laundry

•	   North Marina Sani-Sailor 

The temporary outages are related to construction work to upgrade the North Marina  
Lift Station. Sani-cans will be provided on-site during facility closures. Please contact  

the Marina Office at 425.259.6001 with any questions you may have.


